July 3,1922,

Honorable Wesley L., Jones,
Care U, 8,8enate 0ffice,
Washingten, D, C.

Dear Senators

We received yowr wire, slso your letter of June 26th
enclosing copy of letter from Commissioner Burke,

It is the desire of the Toppenish Commercial Club
that I convey to you our appreciation of the interest
you have taken in the matter of thlablishing the
Indian Agency at Toppenish,

We are geographically located right; we have complied
with all the reguirements set forth from the Commissioner's
office, and are ready to comménce building at a day's notice.

We trust the delay will be only temporary, as we have been
~dvised,

Thanking you for the courtesiss extended and for any future
assistance you may be able to give us, we are,

Sincerely yours,
TOPPRITIR! CONMIZRCIAL CLUB,

By
President,




